
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
February 10, 2023 
 
Melson Mangrobang, Fund Accountant Supervisor 
Office of the Controller 
City Hall, Room 316 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA  94102 
 
Dear Mr. Mangrobang: 
  
Thank you for your review of the accept and expend package for a grant valued at up to 
$500,000 from the Bay Area Young Survivors to renovate an existing seating area in 
Golden Gate Park at the intersection of Arguello Blvd. and Conservatory Drive. The 
renovated seating area will include memorial elements, new seating, paving, and 
landscaping. The in kind donation consists of design and construction services. The 
cash donation is for the Rec Park Capital Project Management fee. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Abigail Maher 
Deputy Director, Partnerships Division 
 
 

 

 


